
 

 
 

 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No. 158 (T)/25 

 
 

Port of Portland 
Lee Breakwater Beacon Reduced Brilliance 

 

 

Date:    21 March 2025 

 

Type of Notice:  Temporary 

 

Charts affected:  Aus 140, ENC AU5140PO, AU439141 

 

Publication affected:  Nil 

 

Details:  

 

Mariners are advised that the Lee Breakwater Beacon (38° 20.8´ S 141° 37.2´ E Oc.G.2.5s 19m, 

2140) is operating at reduced brilliance. The fixed green strip lights are unlit. 

 

For further information contact the Port of Portland by phone: 03 5525 0980 or email: 

shipping@portofportland.com.au  

 

This notice will remain in force until further notice. 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with additional caution when entering and departing the 

Port of Portland. 

 

 

Issued by:  

 

Andrew Hays 

Harbour Master / Marine Manager 

mailto:shipping@portofportland.com.au

